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Marlene H. Dortch 0CT 2 0 2006
Secretary

Federal Communications Commission Policy Division
Office of the Secretary Intemational Bureau
Attn: International Bureau

9300 East Hampton Drive

Capitol Heights, MD 20743

Re:  Legent Communications Corporation; Request for Approval of an
Additional “Doing Business As” Name under a Section 214 Authorization

Dear Secretary Dortch:

Legent Communications Corporation (“Legent”) d/b/a “Long Distance America”
and “Long Distance Services,” through its undersigned attorney, hereby requests that the
business name displayed under its authorization to provide global or limited facilities-
based and resale services pursuant to Section 214 of the Communications Act of 1934, as
amended (47 U.S.C. § 214),! be modified to read as follows: “Legent Communications
Corporation (d/b/a Long Distance America and Long Distance Services).” In addition to
doing business as “Long Distance America,” Legent also does business as “Long
Distance Services,” and hereby requests that this additional d/b/a be displayed under its

authorization.

! International Authorizations Granted, Public Notice, File No. ITC-214-20011113-00568, Report
No. TEL-00473, DA 01-2879 (December 13, 2001). FCC Registration number 0005042171.
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An original and one (1) copy of this letter are enclosed for filing. Please
acknowledge receipt of this filing by file-stamping and returning the extra copy of this
filing in the self addressed, stamped envelope enclosed for this purpose. Please contact
the undersigned if you have any questions or require any additional information.

Thomas K. Crowe,

Counsel for Legent
Communications
Corporation d/b/a Long
Distance America and Long
Distance Services

ce: Jim Ball, Chief, Policy Division, International Bureau
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Mikelle Morra

From: Law Offices of Thomas K. Crowe, P.C. [firm@tkcrowe.com]
Sent: Monday, December 04, 2006 3:24 PM

To: Mikelle Morra

Subject: Legent Communications Corporation

Attachments: f1.214 d-b-a modification (file-stamped).10.16.06.pdf
LAW OFFICES OF THOMAS K. CROWE, P.C.
LEGAL AND CONFIDENTIAL
Ms. Morra:

As requested, attached is a file-stamped copy of the letter filed on behalf of our client, Legent Communications Corporation, to
add a d/b/a to the company’s Section 214 authorization. We appreciate your efforts to put this filing on Public Notice this week.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Joshua T. Guyan, Associate "firm@itkcrowe.com"
Law Offices of Thomas K. Crowe, P.C.

1250 24th Street, NW.

Suite 300

Washington, D.C. 20037

(202) 263-3640 (voice)

(202) 263-3641 (fax)

www tkcrowe.com

This message and any attachments to it may contain privileged and confidential information intended only for the recipients. If you are not the intended recipient or the

person responsible for delivery of this message to the intended recipient, please delete this message and do not distribute; copy, or retain this message. If you received this
message in error, please notify us by telephone or e-mail.

Any statements regarding federal tax law contained herein are not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purposes of avoiding penalties that may be
imposed under federal tax law or to market any entity, investment plan or arrangement.

12/6/2006



